Donation Policy

The library is unable to accept more than a limited number of donations of books and other materials, with the exception of designated Donation Days coordinated by the Friends of the Library.

Depending on available space and time, library staff may choose to accept some walk-in donations if they are in very good condition and by authors or on subjects that are in high demand.

There are specific types of items that the library does not accept, including:

- o Damaged items
- o Large multi-volume sets, such as encyclopedias
- o Spiral-bound books
- o Textbooks, especially if they are more than five years old
- o Magazines and other periodicals
- o VHS tapes, audiocassettes

Not all items donated will be added to the collection. Those not put in the library's collection may be included in the Friends of the Library book sale, sold online, given away, or possibly recycled. We are unable to return items not selected for the collection, or the boxes/bags/totes used to transport them to the library.